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MEDIA RELEASE 
 

RE: COVID-19 (Coronavirus) 
 

As the COVID-19 (Coronavirus) evolves and circumstances continue to change rapidly in the province 

and within our community, the priority for the well-being of our residents is first and foremost.   

 

Effective immediately, all Town facilities including the Town Office are closed to the public until further 

notice.  Staff will be working and available by phone.  Payments can be made on-line or left in our drop 

box at the front door of the Town Office. 

 

Tonight’s Council meeting will be closed to the public.  Council will reassess and advise on future 

Council meetings as we move forward. 

 

Media Information:  

George Rogers, CAO 
Town of Vermilion  
 
Caroline McAuley, Mayor 
Town of Vermilion 
T: (780) 853-5358 
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